Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: DVP # C2023.036-DVP

From: Maureen Doerr

Sent: October 10, 2023 3:48 PM

To: Planning <planning@rdos.bc.ca>
Subject: DVP # C2023.036-DVP

We the owners of Greasewood Avenue, Oliver BC, direct neighbours of the applicant and we are not in favour
of any variances.

The steel shed has been in place for many years and we were fine with it, as it was on his property. Then in
2023 I registered a complaint about the fact that he was adding onto the building, as well as knocking down our
fence. We hired a lawyer and had it replaced, not well but it's up.

In June 2023 we had a survey done of our property as he seemed to want to encroach. There was a stake
placed inside the fence at the back, by his shed. The stake was at least 2 feet inside the fence, which he

immediately took out. 1 believe that is the reason for the second variance.

The owner of 204 has since lined our fence with dead tree branches and an old truck chaise with the gas tank
attached.

As we have our house for sale, the fence line and the steel building have become an issue, so we definitely do
not want the height increased.

If you need more information please contact me.

Maureen and Bill Doerr




